Dear Reader,
        Thank you for coming to visit my website. Here, you can know a lot of my experience during my exchange student year. 
        I learned a lot during this year. I improved my English skills; I gradually understood American values and lifestyles; I made a lot of friends from different countries such as Spain, German, and Korea. 
        I also had a lot of fun joining school activities: Cheerleading, Soccer, School Drama Club anf so on.
        I also feel lucky to have Getchells as my host family. They are such a nice family! I learned a lot from them during daily life. I appreciated their time and patience for me! From them, I started to know more about Christine and Jesus, which makes me interested in and excited about.
       Please take your time on this website! I hope you can enjoy it!
Sincerely,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Nuo Dong


